Anqi Zhang 430 W Wood Street West Lafayette, IN 47906 zhan2704@purdue.edu

March 23, 2018

Mr. Eugene Bassett of National Association of Wastewater Technicians 2018 William Hapchuk Memorial Scholarship 2800 West Higgins Road, Suite 440 Hoffman Estates, IL 60169

Dear National Association of Wastewater Technicians,

I am writing to express my sincere gratitude to you for making the 2018 William Hapchuk Memorial Scholarship possible. I was thrilled to learn of my selection for this honor and I am deeply appreciative of your support.

I am currently majoring in Natural Resources & Environmental Science with hopes of helping wastewater treatment for water sustainability. The financial assistance you provided will be of great help to me in further pursuing my education in graduate school, and it will allow me to concentrate more of my time for studying and working on comprehensive solutions on wastewater treatment.

Thank you again for your generosity and support. I promise you I will work dedicatedly to pursue my career and eventually give something back to our society, both as a wastewater consultant and possibly a scholarship to future students like myself.

Sincerely,

Anqi Zhang

Angi Zhang